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September 7, 2021 
 
PROJECT CONTACT PERSON: , Director, Site C Safety & Security 
PROJECT NAME: BC Hydro Site C 
PROJECT ADDRESS: 6911 Southpoint Drive – C03, Burnaby, BC, V3N 4X8 
 
Delivered by email to:  
PROJECT/SUBPROJECT/PRIME/SUBPRIME: BC Hydro Site C 
 
Dear , 
 
Your PROJECT BC Hydro Site C has been identified as having COVID-19 cases, clusters, and/or an 
outbreak COVID-19 in the work camp or and/or work site. This letter contain requirements (includes 
requests and/or recommendations) for control measures that are in addition to those outlined in the 
letters dated August 12 and August 19, 2021. 
 
As a result of the ongoing difficulty in containing the transmission of COVID-19 at the BC Hydro Site 
C project and to ensure clarity for all parties involved, I now direct you to collect and direct workers to 
provide information on vaccine status as described in my letter dated August 12, 2021 as soon as 
possible. 
 
This is in keeping with Section A paragraph 12 and Section C paragraph 5 of the Industrial Camps - 
July 7, 2021 Order of the Provincial Health Officer pursuant to Sections, 30, 31, 32, 39 (3), 53, 54 and 
67) Public Health Act, S.B.C. 2008. 

 
Should you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me or my delegate. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Dr. Trevor Corneil, MD FCFP FRCPC 
Medical Health Officer 
Northern Health 
 
Cc: Dr. Jong Kim, Chief Medical Health Officer, Northern Health 
 Dr. Brian Emerson, Acting Deputy Provincial Health Officer, Government of BC 

 
 




